
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2023 12:59 PM 
 
To: Lynley Scott <Lynley.Scott@qldc.govt.nz> 
 
 
Subject:  
 
Memorandum of counsel on behalf of various submitters and further submitters represented by 
Anderson Lloyd 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
The Hearing Panel has considered the matters raised in the Memorandum of counsel on behalf of 
various submitters and further submitters represented by Anderson Lloyd, dated 11 October 2023. 
 
We consider that the approach taken accords with our earlier directions, and accordingly, leave is not 
required. 
 
We thank counsel for clarifying their intentions prior to the commencement of the hearing. 
 
Lynley – it would be appreciated if you could advise counsel accordingly and make this email available 
on the website.   
 
Very best wishes, 
Jane Taylor 
 
 

 
 


